
 

Activity News 
 
ICT Mahidol’s Happiness-Enhancing Team organized the information session of March’s 
activity, “ICT Happy Mission: Collecting Smiley Lollipops and Spreading Happiness”  
 

 
 

On 14 March 2022 - the Happiness-Enhancing Team of the Faculty of Information and 
Communication Technology, Mahidol University (ICT Mahidol), led by Dr. Petch Sajjacholapunt, 
Assistant Dean of Human Resource Management and Head of the Happiness-Enhancing Team, 
together with the Happiness-Enhancing team organized the information session of March’s activity, 
“ICT Happy Mission: Collecting Smiley Lollipops and Spreading Happiness” for ICT Mahidol staff 
and instructors via Microsoft Teams. 

The activity, “ICT Happy Mission: Collecting Smiley Lollipops and Spreading Happiness” is 
the activity which invites all members of the Faculty of ICT to complete 10 missions and collect 
Smiley Lollipops (emoticon) from each mission. The Smiley Lollipops can be converted into 
monetary donations and given to the Children's Foundation in Sampran District, Nakhon Pathom 
Province, to help children affected by the COVID-19 crisis. 

 
Source: https://www.ict.mahidol.ac.th/ict-happy-missions-collecting-smiley-lollipops-and-
spreading-happiness/ 
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